

7th December, 2017.

Vea Mr. Harvey,

The Queen has asked me to thank you for your excellent support in making her visit to St. Mary's Church, for the 150th Anniversary service of Scripture Union yesterday, such a colourful and memorable occasion. It was both a moving and uplifting service and I know it was enjoyed by all.

Her Majesty is very much aware of the amount of effort that goes into a programme of this nature and has further asked me to send her good wishes to all those at St. Mary's who were involved in making the day such a success.

Edward Young
Private Secretary to The Queen

Reverend Simon Harvey.